
OEN Nomination Meeting Minutes 9/29/2020 by AG7K, 
                     OEN Secretary/Net Manager 
 
The OEN board held an on-the-air meeting on September 29 on 
3.980 at 6 pm to accept nominations for the scheduled yearly 
election.  
Director-At-Large Position 1 held by KA7FHA and SE Director 
held by K7RFO were to be on the ballot. Both current directors 
agreed to run for their respective offices. 
 
All Directors were present with the exception of AF7LB (works till 
6:30 pm) so we had a quorum. 
 
Nomination calls for the SE Director and Director-At-Large 
Position 1 garnered no nominations other than the incumbents. The 
Board Chair, KA7FHA, polled each Board Member Present yea or 
nay to accept the incumbents for another term. All Board Members 
voted yea!  
 
Ruth, K7RFO will continue as the South East Director 
Mark, KA7FHA will continue as the Director-At-Large Position 
1. 
The meeting was closed at 6:04 pm  
 
Submitted by AG7K OEN Net Manager/Secretary 
 


